Dear Joseph Cast,

We hope you're having a great break. This is going to be a spectacular production—because
you're in it! Each of you have been assigned a specific role, (i.e, Guard, Sheep, etc.), but we will
be using you in multiple scenes / songs. THERE WILL BE PLENTY FOR EVERYONE TO DO! That’s
because there are still parts and roles we need to cast. There are solo moments (dance, singing,
tumbling) that we still have to assign. Those roles will be created and cast DURING
REHEARSALS! So, attending every rehearsal will be very important if you want to do more. One
thing we promise: If you show up we will use you!

If you aren’t seeing your name, please forgive us. Just know—if you auditioned, you are IN THE
CAST! Please email Mr. Walstad at pwalstad@ahsmail.com, right away and we will correct that.
It’s not because you’re not important to us, but because as we copy and paste names,
sometimes even multiple eyes can miss things. You are each very important to us and the show.

We look forward to seeing each of you on Tuesday, November 28" at 3:30, for our first full-cast
rehearsal. We will be preparing a song to sing to your parents when they come for the parent
meeting at 5:30 that same day. We want to get them excited too!

If you have any questions or concerns, please email Mr. Walstad at pwalstad@ahsmail.com. We
are so excited to work with ALL OF YOU!

Have a great break,

Mr. Walstad
Mrs. Gilbert
Mrs. Oelrich



